
From: Pardue, Doug <dpardue@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/21/2016 9:55:17 AM
Subject: Need your help on this one

Chaney,
 
Need to get Gov. Haley’s reaction to the fact that an organization called the Atlantic Institute of South Carolina (also 
called the SC Dialogue Foundation), which has offices in both Columbia and Greenville (where It also runs a school),  is 
linked to and follows the teachings of  Fethullah Gulen, the Muslim Cleric who now lives in Pennsylvania and is 
accused by Turkish President Erdogan of fermenting last week’s failed but bloody coup in that country. Members of 
this organization have met with Haley’s cabinet members – notably the Deputy Secretary of Commerce http://www.
scdialogue.org/index.php/about-us/multimedia - and have toured the statehouse where they met with legislators 
and cabinet officers and visited Gov. Haley’s  office. The group also has taken many members of the legislature on all 
expense paid informational trips to Turkey.  They also attended Gov. Haley’s holiday reception at the mansion  on 
December 13, 2011.
Thanks
 
Doug Pardue
Project Reporter
The Post and Courier
Cell (843) 708-4513
Office (843) 937-5558
dpardue@postandcourier.com
@dpardue1
 
Read my stories at:
http://www.postandcourier.com/apps/pbcs.dll/personalia?ID=64
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